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School Country Dancing Festival 

Well done to the pupils who were selected for the 

Country Dancing Festival at Welbourne Primary 

School on Thursday 6th June 2013 and 

represented Norwood Primary School. Many 

thanks go to Jane Cockerill for organising and 

teaching the children the different country 

dances. It was an enjoyable evening and 

everybody involved had a fantastic time. 

 

Country Dancing 

Our annual Country Dancing and May Pole event 

took place on Tuesday 18th June 2013. 

The band playing for the children was The Dennis 

Cuddles Starlight Band. The weather was lovely 

and stayed dry for the event. The children and 

staff had great fun and many thanks go to the 

parents/carers who came and supported the 

event. 

 

Community Activities 

Hall of Talent Theatre School was launched in 

January 2013 and offers classes for students aged 

from 18 months to 18 years!! All classes are 

suitable for boys and girls and which enables 

them to develop and grow as individuals through 

song, dance and drama. Details of the school and 

timetable if you are interested can be found at 

www.hotts.co.uk or emailing; info@hotts.co.uk. 

 

School Fayre 

Our school fayre was held on Saturday 22nd June 

2013. The weather was kind to us and the fayre 

was very well supported by our parents/carers 

and wider community. It was extremely successful 

in raising over £1,700, one of our best ever 

fundraising events. 

 

We would like to also express our gratitude to the 

parents/carers and companies who donated 

prizes for the raffle and auction board and food 

and drinks for the refreshments stall.  

 

Many thanks again to the parents/carers, staff 

and children who contributed to make the fayre 

such a success.  

 

Voyager Event 

Our Norwood School End of Year Production will be 

held at The Voyager on Tuesday 9th July 2013. 

The children are very excited about this event which 

will see all year groups performing a variety of 

dance, music or drama performances. A letter was 

sent out Friday 14th June 2013 regarding the 

performance and allocation of family tickets. The 

deadline request for tickets was Monday 24th June 

2013. Tickets will be sent out Monday 1st July 2013. 

 

There will also be a special ‘Peter Pan’ meal for this 

day. A letter was sent out Tuesday 18th June 2013 

with the menu and the reply slip to book your child a 

meal. Please order by Friday 5th July 2013. 

 

Special Meals 

Could we also remind parents/carers that when 

special meals are on the menu, all meals need to be 

booked in advanced due to the kitchen having to 

pre-order food. This will also apply to pupils who do 

have hot school meals all week and who are eligible 

for free school meals. If the school office do not have 

your child’s reply slip for booking a special meal, it 

will be assumed that your child is having a packed 

lunch for that day. 

 

Contact Details 

Please remember to contact the school office with 

any updated contact details as soon as possible. We 

must have correct telephone and email addresses. 

This will ensure we are able to contact you in a case 

of emergency and issue all electronic communication 

when possible. Emails should be checked daily so 

that you are fully updated as to what is happening at 

school. 

 

Annual School Reports 

Your child’s annual reports will be issued on 

Tuesday 9th July 2013. 


